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If you are interested in running for the board of directors for the Woodlief Communty Association, 
please submit your name to Michael Berg at otterbuys@comcast.net to have your name placed on the 
ballot. Ballots will be counted at the Annual Meeting on September 16.

Woodlief Homeowner’s 
Annual Meeting 

Thursday, September 16, 
7 PM at the Woodlief Clubhouse

dinner catered by 
Chef Jeff & Garlic Glove

Look for information in the mail in August.
Hope to see everyone there!

All Woodlief homeowners 
are invited to a

Back to School Pool Bash
Saturday, August 7

12 until 3
Lunch served 12:30 until 2
Hot dogs & drinks provided
Please bring a side dish!Free drawing for a 

$25 dinner gift card.



Clubhouse/Pool Rental
Call Denise Yarboro

650-0344 or
Stacey Plooster 210-0333

	    
If you see any suspicious 
behavior anywhere in our 
neighborhood, call the Sheriff’s 
office.

The Garlic Clove 
4461 Washington Road, Evans

Next to the Super Wal-Mart
706-364-7377 

Hours:  Monday-Thursday 11-9pm  
  Friday & Saturday 11-9:30pm  

Sunday  11 -8 pm
website:  www.garlicclove.biz  

Woodlief is now on  FACEBOOK! 
Join our group and keep up to date with 

what’s going on in your community!

Pasta fundraiser
coming in

november!!!

Please remember our community 
covenants state that grass needs 
to be no more than 4” tall and 
lawns and beds should be weed 
free. This includes front and rear 
lawns.


